
 

 

THE PANTHERS’ PRIDE 
 

We are smart.  We do our part. We take pride in Sacred Heart! 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

We wish you all the very best in the 

new year.  We would like to extend our 

sincere appreciation for the generosity you 

showed during our Christmas Sharing Project.  

Thank you all so much.  We made many families 

happy over Christmas and we pray that God 

blesses these families during the upcoming year.  

 

JUNIOR KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

On Tuesday, January 27th from 

9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., we will 

be accepting registrations for 

children born in 2011. The best 

type of promotion always 

comes from within, so if you know anyone who is 

considering registering their child in Junior 

Kindergarten, please inform them of our 

registration date and times.  Thank you for 

continuing to support Sacred Heart School. 

For registration, please bring a copy of your 

child’s birth certificate, immunization record, and 

baptismal certificate.  Should you need to 

register your child but you are unable to attend 

on that day, you may always register at the 

school any time or complete and application for 

registration online on the NCDSB website 

(www.ncdsb.on.ca ). Should you choose to 

complete an application for registration online, 

we would still require the necessary formal 

documentation listed above and 

the formal registration forms would 

need to be completed but it does 

give us the opportunity to know 

your interest to register your child in 

the school.  

 

VIRTUE OF THE MONTH 

The virtue we are working towards during the 

month of January is COURAGE.  Examples of how 

we want to show courage are:  

♡♡♡♡ Knowing that sometimes doing the right thing is 

hard but with courage we can do the right thing.  

The easy way is not always the right way. 

♡♡♡♡ Stand up respectfully when we see something 

wrong being done. 

♡♡♡♡ When someone is treating someone poorly, try 

not to watch what is going on.  Speak up and 

stop it. 

♡♡♡♡ We know what God expects of us.  Have the 

courage to try and live up to it. 

♡♡♡♡ Followers of Christ remember the Golden Rule 

and treat others the way they would like to be 

treated. 

 

BUG AND A WISH UPDATE  

Earlier this year, we informed you about a 

program we call “bug and a wish”.  You were 

told that the goal of the “bug and a wish” 

program is to teach students how to resolve 

conflicts in a positive way.  Part of the program 

requires students to report when they are being 

‘bugged’ and how they are being ‘bugged’.  

We are happy to announce that we only had 

two “bug and a wish” incidences reported 

during the month of December.  We are happy 

to see that the students are beginning to deal 

with conflicts in a positive way. Let’s hope we 

see no issues in January! 

 

FAMILY LITERACY DAY 

Family Literacy day is on January 27th.  We would 

like to invite all students to dress as their favourite 

character from a book.  We will never forget the 

day Miss Salvati dressed as Scaredy Squirrel (my 

personal favourite).   

 

D.A.R.E. GRADUATION 

Our grade six class have completed their Drug 

Awareness and Resistance Education program 

and will participate in the D.A.R.E. Graduation 

on Monday, January 19th at O’Gorman 

Intermediate Catholic School at 9:30 a.m.  We 

will be in the gym.  Parents are definitely 

welcome!  We congratulate our students on the 

completion of this very important program. 

 

 


